
Two of the best decisions we made for our company were recommendations by Michael Teden 

of Whitehall Advisory Group.  Whitehall’s array of resources enables companies to improve 

their bottom line as well as their efficiencies.  Michael’s approach to “Best Practices” allows 

companies to take a closer look at how they’re currently doing business and offer better solutions 

that raise the bar on outcomes and services.  Plus Michael’s sense of humor is an added bonus! 

You will be doing a disservice to your company if you do not take the time to meet with Michael 

and share what challenges you face not only in your position but within your company overall…I 

know there is at least one solution he can offer that you will benefit from. 

Kim R. McLaughlin, CFO 

Charlotte, NC 

 

 


